
 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

  

 

OUR MISSION: 
We are committed to providing a child-centered, academic environment whereby we 

empower our students to become informed, responsible, productive, life-long learners 
with solid values and positive self-images. 

December 18, 2015 

 

 
 
 

Congratulations to our Riverhill  
Spelling Bee Winners 

 
3rd grade – Natalee Jackson 

4th grade – Emma Grace Hosch 

5th grade – Steven Wilbanks 

6th grade – Martha Mitchener 
 

OVERALL School Winner – Steven Wilbanks 
 

4th – 6th grade winners will travel to the AISA 

District Spelling Bee on January 19th. 

Steven will also represent Riverhill in the 

Lauderdale County Spelling Bee on January 11th. 

 

January Dates to Remember 

Tuesday, January 5—First Day Back for Students 

8:00 AM 

Thursday, January 14—Second Semester 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Dismissal for students 1:00 PM  

Conferences 1:30-5:30 PM  

Friday, January 15—International Family Fun Night 

Wednesday, January 27—Open House 12:30-2:00 

PM 

Thursday, January 28—Open House 2:30-4:00 

PM and Riverhill Science Fair 

Friday, January 29—Riverhill Family Bingo Night 

 

Merry Christmas 

and 

Happy New Year! 
 

 

Christmas Break 
Monday, December 21-Monday, January 4 

Classes resume 
Tuesday, January 5 at 8:00 AM 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Riverhill Christmas Sing Along! 
 



 

  

 

 


